
 

MEMO 

TO: Centre Committee Members, Life Members and Regional 
Representatives 

FROM: Board of RDA (NSW) 

DATE: 8th October 2021 

RE:  Appointment of Advisors 

 

Dear Centres, Life Members, Regional Representatives 

The Board of RDA (NSW) has appointed both Jan Pyke OAM and Margaret Norman 
OAM as Advisors to the Board. 

Both Jan and Margaret have great experience and knowledge of RDA (NSW) and its 
goals, and operation.  Margaret was a founding member of the organization 49 years 
ago and Jan joined soon after as a rider. 

In addition, both have had extensive experience on the Board of RDA (NSW), and will 
be a great asset to the Association, and of invaluable assistance to the Board as a result 
of the operational experience with RDA (NSW). 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Olwen Smith 
Hon. Director EO/MPIO Officer/DO 
Riding for the Disabled Association (NSW) 
Email: olwen.smith@bigpond.com  
Web: www.rdansw.org.au 
Mobile: 0400460337 
  
“Riding Develops Abilities”   
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